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To:  Chief Raf Padilla, Chief Matt Brown, Sheriff Darrin Wallace  

From: David Doll, Director of Professional Services 

Re:  Accreditation Commission/Professional Services Agenda  

Date: October 25, 2023 

Accreditation Commission: 

 

• Call to Order 

• Review of Accreditation cases: 

▪ Re-accrediting agencies 

o Bothell PD 

o Kent PD 

o Mountlake Terrace PD 

o Pasco PD 

o Poulsbo PD 

o Port Angeles PD 

o Quincy PD 

o Shelton PD 

o Snohomish County Jail 

o Spokane Valley PD 

o Walla Walla PD  

▪ New Accrediting Agencies: 

o Ferndale PD 

o Kittitas County SO  

o San Juan County SO 

o Puyallup PD  

Professional Services Committee  

 

• Assessor Training Announcement 

• New Standard Reminder 

• New Fees Structure Reminder (January 2024) 



• Standards of Proof Update 

• National Accreditation Standards and DOJ Grant Update  

• Acknowledgement of Certified Mentors and Certified Assessors 

• Professional Services Update  

 


